
Andri Phoka

196 Andrea Syngrou Avenue

176 71, Athens – Greece

26 June 2024, 

Brussels 

RE: Endorsement for the AGORA Conference 2024 

Dear Ms. Andri Phoka, President of the AGORA Federation,

On behalf of EUROPEAN PATIENTS FORUM, I am pleased to extend our full endorsement for the 
AGORA CONFERENCE to be held on 26-28 September 2024  at Malta. This conference promises to be a 
significant event in the RMDs, bringing together experts and people with RMDs  to share knowledge, 
innovations, and foster collaboration.

We recognize the importance of such initiatives in advancing our shared goals and values. EPF is proud 
to support the AGORA CONFERENCE and looks forward to the positive impact it will have on our 
industry.

We encourage our members and associates to participate and contribute to the success of this event.

Sincerely,

Anca Toma 
Executive Director 
European Patients Forum 


